
Withdrawal of Circular No. 10 OF 1999 
 

 

September 09, 1999 
Reference No. Reference No. 1(3)/CF/POL/99 
 

 

Keeping in view the practical difficulties pointed out by certain listed Companies, the 
Commission has decided to withdraw Circular No. 10 of 1999 which was issued on May 
10, 1999. 

(Hizbullah Siddiqui) 
DEPUTY CHIEF 

 


